
From: Runi Khan  
Sent: 08 December 2022 22:54 
To: Sam FitzPatrick 
Subject: Subject: Support of planning application for 12 & 13 Primrose Hill 
Studios 2022/3694/P 
 
Dear Mr FitzPatrick 
 
I am writing in favour of planning application 2022/3694/P for 12 & 13 
Primrose Hill Studios. 
 
I live in Ainger Mews in Primrose Hill and know the area well. This design 
proposal is much more appropriate than the currently approved scheme due 
to the restoration of the historic Primrose Hill Studio buildings and reinstated 
wall to Kingstown Street.  
 
Best wishes 
 
S. Runi Khan 
1 Ainger Mews 
London NW3 3AZ 
 
 


